PPCMA Update 10-16-10
Dear PPCMA Members:

Incorporation
Two upcoming items related to incorporation which are open to the public are shown below.

First, Town Hall meeting #3 is scheduled for Saturday the 16th, this morning, 10 am at the PAC.  
Secondly, a Request for Temporary Restraining Order (TRO) has been filed to block the “incorporation” election now set to appear on the November 2nd Hood County (Precinct 16) ballot; based on the fact a formal “plat”, prepared by a licensed surveyor, was not filed with the original petition. Apparently, merely a hand drawn boundary accompanied the petition, not a plat properly describing the area to be incorporated, as the TRO requestors claim is required by Texas law. The Hood County Court at Law will rule on whether or not to grant the TRO on Monday, October 18th, in a public hearing now scheduled for 1:30 pm. 

Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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